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29 July 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We were informed by the Ministry of Health (MOH) that a student from our school has
tested positive for COVID-19 on 28 July 2021. The student is the household member of a
confirmed case not from the school. The student was last in school on 19 July 2021 and
was well. MOH has determined that there is no contact tracing required among school
contacts as the student was not in school during the infectious period.

The school has been and will continue to keep staff and students safe through observing
strict safe management measures such as cleaning high-touch surfaces and regularly
disinfecting our premises. We have also conducted a thorough cleaning and disinfecting of
the school premises. Temperature checks will continue to be carried out on all visitors to the
school.

We urge all parents and students to continue playing their part by being socially
responsible, to minimise the risk of COVID-19 infection in our schools. If feeling unwell,
students should seek medical attention immediately, and not come to school. Parents are to
keep their children at home if there are household members who are unwell with flu-like
symptoms. Students can return to school if their household members are tested negative for
COVID-19. This is important to keep our students in school safe.

The school will inform you of any updates through Parents Gateway. We seek your support
not to circulate any unconfirmed information. Should you have queries, please contact our
Vice-Principals, Mr Yong Wei Leong or Mr Jay Loh at 6474-1421.

Thank you for your support to keep our school safe and for learning to continue for our
students.

Yours sincerely,

——y

Peter Tan Chong T¥e
Principal

Honouring the Past, Inspiring our Future.
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